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This is a reminder to all students that all vehicles must be registered and must display a school issued parking permit to park 
on school property during school hours.  There will be no warnings issued for students parked on school property without a 
valid parking permit and all unregistered vehicles will receive a parking violation. Students with parking permits are reminded 
that they may only park in their assigned lot. Please make sure your parking permit is displayed.  
 
Attention 9th, 10th, and 11th grade students interested in taking the PSATs: Signups will begin for the October 16th 
administration on Monday, August 30th. Students interested in taking the test should bring in $27 in either cash or a check made 
out to MTHS to the counseling office beginning on the 30th. 
 
Attention students: Yearbook distribution will take place every day after school this week from 2:30 to 3:00 PM. If you did not 
pick up last year's yearbook or would still like to purchase one, stop by the concession stand after school. If you have any 
questions, please see Mrs. Wolfe or Mrs. Schiffhauer.  
 
Attention Seniors: if you did not get your senior portrait taken over the summer for the yearbook, the next photo sessions will 
be held on October 21 & 22 in Convocation Hall. You should be receiving a postcard in the mail with your appointment date and 
time. You must have your senior portrait taken in order to be included in the senior section of the yearbook. If you have any 
questions or concerns, please see Mrs. Wolfe or Mrs. Schiffhauer. 
 
Attention Students: If you are interested in helping to design this year's yearbook, consider joining Yearbook Club. Neff-Vue 
Yearbook Club is looking for creative, motivated, and responsible students to join our club this year to help design the yearbook 
and to take pictures. Please use the QR code located outside of rooms 124 and 126 for a link to the application. See Mrs. 
Wolfe or Mrs. Schiffhauer with any questions. Applications are due by Friday, Sept. 10. 
 
Lancaster Barnstormers would like to invite Manheim Township School District to a themed Barnstormers game on August 28th. 
The theme is going to be Do-Over night, a chance for fans to come and celebrate anything they may have missed in 
2020. Vouchers for the game are available in the main office. 
 
 
 
THERE ARE NO SPORTS SCHEDULED FOR TODAY. 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


